September 19, 2014

Tonya Bragg-Underwood, DNP, MSN, APRN, CNE Assistant Professor Western Kentucky University Bowling Green, KY 42101 tonya.bragg-underwood@wku.edu or 270-745-4377

Dear Senate Executive Committee:

I am writing this letter to express my interest in serving on the Medical Advisory Committee. I currently teach in the School of Nursing, Graduate Nursing Program. I also practice as a Family Nurse Practitioner and I have been a nurse for 18 years. My patient focus is adults.

The Medical Advisory Committee interests me because of my healthcare background, but also because of my interest in college student's healthcare. I want our students to have on-campus access to high quality healthcare for their mental and physical health needs.

I would be delighted to serve on this committee and offer any healthcare insight that I may have. Thank you in advance for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Tonya Bragg-Underwood